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SAINT -JEAN, DUE, 

January 29, 1957. 

Mr Kermit Geary, 

R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, U.F.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

I am glad to confirm your reception of CHRS on 

the afternoon of Wednesday, January 16, 1957. Your description 
of the programs you listened to concorde with our lug. 

We are indeed pleased but surprised of putting 
a pretty fair signal so far in the United States. 

You may be interested to learn, prior to an 
official announcement coming from the National Radio Club, that 
CH_RS will conduct a special DX test program on Monday, February 
18th 1957, between 4.00 and 4.30 a.m. I hope you will be able 
to listen to it. Thanks again. 

BT/jl. 

Yours truly, 

9 

Bé-rnard Turcot, general manager. 


